
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 58/22

HISTORIC VESSELS DEPARTURE FROM PORTSMOUTH HARBOUR SUNDAY 5 JUNE 2022

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that as part of Her Majesty the Queen’s
Platinum Jubilee Celebration, there will be a historic vessel coordinated departure from Portsmouth Harbour on
Sunday 5 June 2022.  
 
2. The four historic vessels will form up at 1520 having departed the Historic Dockyard and proceed south to exit the
harbour. The fleet will depart two abreast. At approximately 1530 they will be accompanied out of the harbour by a
Hurricane aircraft.   
 
3. Mariners are requested to keep clear of the fleet, keep a good look out and listen to VHF Channel 11.  
 
4. Cancel this LNTM on 6 June 2022.

Monday 30 May 2022 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


